
29/05/2020 

MR Dylan ReesEwen 
1 boanbong RD 
palm beach NSW 2108 
dylanreesewen@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Hi, I am writing to discourage the commencement of this building project. It is wildly 
uncharacteristic for the area and unfortunately does not add to the community. Please do not 
go ahead with this it is not wanted by anyone. As a local and a member of the Whale Beach 
SLSC I know the area well and a project fit for a place like Dee Why would not be welcomed by 
locals. Whale beach is a small suburb and does not need apartment blocks with shopping 
centres attached. DO NOT GO AHEAD WITH THE PROJECT. The northern beaches council 
is ruining the northern beaches if they let this happen. 

Sent: 29/05/2020 8:18:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


